UNIWI l ' SCHOOL OF NUCLEAR ENGINEERING

June 9, 1981

Director, Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wwashington, DC 20555

Dear Sir:

The anclosed letter is the follow up to the telegram sent
June 2, 1981.

If we can be of further assistance please contact us.
Sincerely,
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E. R. Stansberry
Reactor Supervisor
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